
 

 

 

Call for entries for the Tempelhof-Schöneberg District Integration Award 2025 

This year, the district of Tempelhof-Schöneberg is once again recognizing the special 

commitment of associations, initiatives and individuals who have made a sustained effort to 

promote the participation of people with a history of migration and a diverse, open society. 

Take part now - please submit proposals by 09/09/2025 

The call for entries is an open competition under the patronage of the district mayor Jörn 

Oltmann and the head of the district council Stefan Böltes.  

The prize money amounts to € 2,000. 

The award is based on the following criteria: 

 Integration-promoting measures with a major and lasting impact 

 Originality of the ideas 

 Exemplary effect 

 Party-political neutrality 

An independent jury will review the proposals received and select the winners.  

Please send the proposals with reasons by Tuesday, 09.09.2025, to 

by post:   Bezirksamt Tempelhof-Schöneberg von Berlin  

Beauftragte für Partizipation und Integration 

John-F.-Kennedy-Platz  

10820 Berlin  

by email:   integrationsbeauftragte@ba-ts.berlin.de  

  

Contact: 

Bezirksamt Tempelhof-Schöneberg von Berlin 

Beauftragte für Partizipation und Integration 

John-F.-Kennedy-Platz 

10820 Berlin 

Tel.: (030) 90277–6263 

E-Mail:     integrationsbeauftragte@ba-ts.berlin.de 
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